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Dear Prof Ze-Mao Gong,,  

 
Please find enclosed the revised version of the invited Editorial entitled: “Serum levels of 
Angiotensin Converting Enzyme as a biomarker of liver fibrosis” (manuscript number 36976) 
submitted to World Journal of Gastroenterology. This contribution is an invited Editorial for the 
Editorial Board Member Prof Ana Cristina Simões e Silva of World Journal of Gastroenterology, 
number ID: 00058405 
 
Title: “Serum levels of Angiotensin Converting Enzyme as a biomarker of liver 
fibrosis” 
 
Authors:, Aline Silva Miranda, Ana Cristina Simões e Silva  
 
The Editorial was revised in order to address all suggestions of the reviewer. The Editorial 
was also checked and revised for the use of English by American Journal Experts (AJE) 
(please see attached certificate). 
 
Finally, we believe that the revised manuscript has been improved by the revision. We 
hope that it could be suitable for publication as an Editorial in World Journal of 
Gastroenterology. All requested files by the Editorial Board were included in the revised 
submission. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Prof Ana Cristina Simões e Silva, MD, PHD 
Full Professor of Pediatric Department of UGMG, Brazil 
Editorial Board Member of World Journal of Gastroenterology, Number ID: 00058405 
 
 
Reviewer’s code: 03646639 
 
Editorial comment entitled ‛Serum levels of Angiotensin Converting Enzyme as a 
biomarker of liver fibrosis‘ is well written manuscript. No seriously grammar mistakes 
were found and no statistical methods were observed. I think this article can be accepted. 
 
Answer: We should thank the reviewer for the kind comments. As recommended by the 
Editorial Board, American Journal Experts revised the use of English and we included all 
requested documents.  
                     


